
Showcasing the curb appeal of Cummings Properties

Outside Art



The Iron Butterfly

Leasing clients and their visitors have 
likely noticed a colorful new addition 
to the landscape at several Cummings 
campuses. Brightly hued Iron Butterfly© 
(or Ferro Papilio) monuments have now 
been installed at 12 locations throughout 
Cummings Properties’ portfolio, with 10 
more to be placed in the months to come.
 
These large-scale contemporary outdoor 
sculptures function as Cummings’ newly 
adopted symbol of emergence, new 
life, and transformation. This symbolism 
feels especially appropriate during the 
Commonwealth’s reopening, given the 
global mythology surrounding butterflies. 
In Navajo culture, for example, the 
butterfly is often considered a symbol of 
joy and resurgence. To the Hopi people, 
it signifies future abundance and health, 
and in Japan, it suggests longevity.
 
It is our sincere hope that these bold steel 
sculptures will help to brighten the days 
of all who behold them.

Ferro Papilio
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 Outside Art

Cummings Properties offers more than 11 
million square feet of prime commercial 
space in the suburban  Boston area.

Our grounds crews as well as our 
350-person year-round staff take great 
pride in keeping Cummings’ campuses as 
beautiful and welcoming as possible for 
leasing clients and visitors.

In addition to well maintained 
landscaping, visitors to the Cummings’ 
campuses will also enjoy sculptures such 
as the Iron Butterfly©, water fountains, 
gardens, parks, and more.



The Iron Butterfly
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Installation

The Iron Butterfly



196 Boston Ave, Medford MA



West Cummings Park, Woburn MA



8 Cabot Road, Woburn MA



Concord Street, Wilmington MA



Cummings Park, Woburn MA



TradeCenter 128, Woburn MA



78 Olympia Ave, Woburn MA



West Cummings Park, Woburn MA



444 Washington Street, Woburn MA



Sisitzky Park, Woburn MA



New Boston Street, Woburn MA



500 Cummings Center, Beverly MA



TradeCenter 128, Woburn MA



West Cummings Park, Woburn MA



92 Montvale Ave, Stoneham MA



Dunham Ridge, Beverly MA



40 Shattuck Road, Andover MA



Cummings Center, Beverly MA



Concord Street, Wilmington MA



500 Cummings Center, Beverly MA



Cummings Center, Beverly MA



Cummings Center, Beverly MA



Dunham Ridge, Beverly MA


